
BCG PTO Meeting 

Chatham Area Public Library 
May 7, 2019 6:00 p.m. 

 
Pending Minutes 

 
I. Welcome & Introductions 

Kelly called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 
 

II. Approval of March Minutes 
Keri sent out minutes of the April meeting to the Board, Committee chairs and 
attending members prior to this meeting. Members present approved the minutes 
by a unanimous voice vote. 
 

III. Executive Treasurer’s Report 
The Bank Account Reconciliation and YTD Net Income statement are attached. Final Book Fair 

invoiced arrived and have been paid. PTO had a drop in Box Top income this year. 
This is expected to continue as BTFE is moving to an App only redemption system. 

 
IV. Committee Reports 

a. Staff Appreciation 
SAW is going well. Teachers have enjoyed the first two days. Volunteers are still needed to help 

with setup and cleanup. PTO will need to purchase some items that no one 
signed up to bring. Donations will cover those costs. 

 
b. School Supplies 

Order forms should be out at all schools. Paper orders are due May 22. Online 
orders are due June 1. Orders will be counted May 30. We expect delivery in 
July. Help will be needed to sort and label kits for delivery to student classrooms 
for Meet the Teacher night.  

 
c. Book Fair 

PTO received and has paid Follett invoices. 
 

d. Social Media & Website 

The pop up Strong Moms sale, while small, went well. Other than design set up, everything is 
done by the sales company. Profit is expected to be around $100.  

 
V. Vice Presidents’ Reports 

a. BES/CES/GES 
We will need volunteers for Party Day sign in tables and Supply Kit order counts. 
PTO at CES needs a treasurer for next year as Kristy is resigning 

 
VI. Principal/AP Reports 
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BES/CES/GES 
Universal screening /PreK screening is ongoing to help with classroom placement 
balance. CES Fourth graders are scheduled to tour GIS, have lunch at GIS, then 
are plant the Prairie Garden today. 
 

VII. President’s Report 
Trivia Night committee will be meeting over the summer. Trivia Night is 
scheduled for November 22. A venue is still needed. 

 
VIII. Other Business 

None. 
 

IX. Next meeting –September 3, 2019, 6:00 p.m., Chatham Public Library  

X. Meeting Adjourned at 6:25 p.m. 
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